
The Leadership Conference Education Fund is a 501(c)(3) organization, and donations are tax-deductible. 

Our Tax ID number is 23-7026895 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contribute to The Leadership Conference Education Fund 
 

“We have a long way to go, but we have to go there together.” – Dr. Dorothy Height 

 

Please complete the fields below and enclose this form with your payment.  

 

Name:________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Address:______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

City, State Zip:_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: ________________________________Email Address:____________________________________ 

 

□ Please check this box if you’re interested in receiving our weekly newsletter and other communications via email.  

 

Your Gift Amount: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Payment Method: 

  

□ Payment enclosed (please make your check out to “The Leadership Conference Education Fund”)  

 

□ Credit card (please complete the information below)  

 

Card type:  □Visa   □Mastercard     □American Express      □Discover 

 

Card Number:__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

CVV/Security Code: ______________________________Expiration Date: ________________________________ 

 

Card Holder Signature:__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please send form and payment to: 

The Leadership Conference on Civil and Human Rights 

Attn: Development  

1620 L Street, Suite 100 

Washington, DC 20036 

 

Are you a federal employee? 

If so, consider including The Leadership Conference Education Fund as part of your Combined Federal Campaign 

giving. Our identification number is 10741. Thank you for including us in your workplace giving plans. 

 

Gifts of Stock: 

The Leadership Conference on Civil and Human Rights is now able to accept gifts of stocks. If you are interested in 

donating stock, please contact Jamal Chevis, Development Associate at 202.750.1827 or chevis@civilrights.org 

 

Thank you for your support as we work together to build an America as good as its ideals! 

mailto:chevis@civilrights.org

